Frequently asked questions for returning applicants prior to December 17th, 2021.

Holy Family Memorial is now part of the Froedtert & the Medical College of Wisconsin health network.

What does this mean for me as a returning applicant?

If you have applied for a position with Holy Family Memorial prior to December 17th, 2021, your application will be considered in our previous applicant tracking system.

What is an applicant tracking system?

An applicant tracking system is the technology we use to collect the information you provide for consideration of one of our many career opportunities.

Why does my username and password no longer work?

If you applied with us prior to December 17th, 2021, you will need to create a new username and password as we've migrated to a new applicant tracking system.

Do I need to apply to a position that I've already applied for prior to December 17th, 2021?

No need to apply to the same position as your application will be considered in the system in which you previously applied too. If there are new positions of interest after December 17th, 2021, we encourage you to submit your application for those positions in which you meet the qualifications.

What if I have trouble completing my application? Who do I contact?

To successfully fill out an application, please ensure you're using a desktop/ laptop computer. Chrome and Edge are the most compatible web browsers to use. If you continue to have trouble completing your application, please reach out to 262-439-1961 for assistance.